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Background

Annual contracts utilized for procuring
high volume repetitive purchases

Annual contracts are efficient method
for:

» Securing best prices through volume purchasing

* Reducing large amounts of work related to bid
process




Action

Low bid contract with Alamo Decks
and Fencing for labor and materials
work for one year for an estimated
amount of $450,000.00

Contract will provide new fencing and
fencing repairs on an as needed basis

for City parks




Recommendation

e Staff recommends approval
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